
A wish?
I really need to thank a friend for the inspiration behind
this post. A simple facebook question, “If you had one wish?”
Implied, of course, is what would it be?

Should I wish for “One More Day” like Diamond Rio? Should I
wish for a big lottery winner? Peace on Earth? More wishes? As
the Disney Studio so aptly put in the movie “Aladin” are there
limits on wishes? No wishing for more wishes? No wishing for
raising the dead? No wishing for someone to love you?

There have been many stories about wishes. The wish granter
always seemed to turn the words of the wishee to something
that just didn’t fill the general tone of the initial wish.
That genie in the lamp, or the selling of your soul to the
devil, either way, these two seemed to have fun with the game
of words when wishes were granted. True, they followed the
letter of the wish, but maybe not the intent.

So I guess, you have to be very careful with your wishes.
Things may not turn out the way your dreams envision. Asking
for  too  much  could  ruin  whatever  happiness  you  have  now.
Changing your life style may not give you the things you
desired. Wishing to go back in time may actually make things
worse than they are now. Wishes, if available, could be very
powerful things for good or ill.

It is fun to dream about winning that lottery, seeing lost
loved ones, finding that perfect person, getting all of those
other wishes, but in the end it is a dream.

My wish, after thinking about all of this is very simple. I
wish to live my life to the best of my ability, and be
surrounded by friends and family who make life worth living.
The best thing about this, is that wish already came true.

https://www.tangents.org/thoughts-on-life/a-wish/


Merry Christmas!

Merry Christmas!

We hope this Christmas Blogcard finds you and yours happy,
safe, and healthy.  We want to thank all of you who thought of

our family this year and sent us the wonderful Christmas
cards.  I was going to send out Christmas e-cards with

pictures of the kids this year, but somehow time got away from
me (somehow?  I have 4 kids!) and wouldn’t you know it – it’s
already Christmas and we never even got our family Christmas
picture taken!  So I gathered the kids, put them in front of
the Christmas tree, and viola!  Our family’s 2008 version of
Christmas cards, and this is the fastest way to make sure we

sent our Christmas wishes before the holiday is over.
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As for our family, 2008 was busy but great.  The kids are
doing wonderfully!  Taylor just turned 9 and really likes 3rd
grade.  She loves to read and is a very talented artist. 
Sammie is 4 and in preschool.  She is learning to write her
name and loves Barbies.  Disney is 2 and still very sweet. 

She loves to play with baby dolls and play-doh.  Baby
Christopher has learned to jump in his bouncy seat, and he

loves to use his hands, especially to grab his toes.
God Bless everyone and we wish you and your family a truly
happy holiday season, as well as the rest of the year, of
course!  We are so lucky to have such wonderful friends and

family!  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
Love,

Chris, Lisa, Taylor, Sammie, Disney, and Christopher


